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As a potential supplier, i respectfully ask that you grant your ap
proval of the PSNH/LaidlaW Power Purchase Agreement (PPA)
without any unnecessary delay. Those of us that work in the
woods have been hit hard by the recession and severely limited on
what we can supply to our customers. The Laidlaw project offers
hope for a renewed demand for forest products that we so desper
ately need. Your timely approval will move this project from
hope to reality. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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